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Dear Parents and Carers,

At Winter Gardens Academy we like to consistently review our procedures to see how and where we can make improvements to the way we do things.

Your child has attended the school for a full term now and we would like to gain an understanding of your views on how your child has settled into the school.

We would really appreciate it if you would think back to the transition process that you followed when your child was preparing to enter our reception class, and complete the following questionnaire.

Please return any completed questionnaires to your child’s class teacher by Monday 22nd January; the questionnaires are anonymous and will be used to inform the transition process.

Kind regards,



Miss Vickers
EYFS Leader 
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